
From: Bernal, Sarah
To: Bernal, Sarah
Subject: FW: Northgate Project
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 1:37:15 PM

 

From: Beatriz Perez [mailto:jb0616@msn.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 8:20 AM
To: Gomez, Pedro <PGomez@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Northgate Project
 

Betty Perez
515 E. 5th Street

Santa Ana, CA 92701
 
September 24, 2020
 
Mayor Miguel Pulido and Members of the City Council
 
City of Santa Ana
20 Civic Center Plaza,
Santa Ana, CA 92701
                                                                
Re:      Northgate project 
 
Dear Mayor and members of the City Council,
 
My family has lived on 5th Street across from the 4th & Mortimer project site for three
generations. I look at this property every day, across the street from my front porch.
Please approve this project. It will greatly improve the view and feeling of our
neighborhood. We are tired of looking at the empty lot between Mortimer and Minter.
This project will enhance the neighborhood and make a safer, more walkable
neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Betty Perez
 
Sent from my iPhone
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